
 PTO MEETING AGENDA- May 15, 2017 5:30pm – Library 

 

Welcome  

1. Statement Balance April 28, 2017: $11,820.13  

  

2. Projects & Annual Events:  

a. Teacher Appreciation Week​- Including Cafeteria gift cards, Wildberry lunch for office and teacher meals for 

the week, we spent $1599.09. (average $4 per person, per day). teachers were very happy 

                      Notes were made for next year on what went well and what else was needed.  

b. Field Day – May 19, 2017.  T-Shirt order -​ When will shirts be ready?​ invoice $978.33,  pick up Wednesday  

d.    ​Fundraiser’s 2017 -​ ​Smart Cards​, August 1, 2017. Better prizes, Bonus over 325 cards sold, sending cards 

       home vs not sending them home, local business suggestions? Zaxby’s and Los information. ​ Decided to send  

       them home.  teachers get one free when goal of 325 is met.  APPROVED  

       ​Mums​ - Do we want check into selling mums for fall of 2017?     ​PWP growers   APPROVED  

       red yellow white, 8 inch sell for $10, possibly for consumables for science and library books  

 
New Business-  

a. Treasurer position for 2017-2018​ -Chris Tucker is moving. Motion to move Jeri Jo Young to Treasurer and vote 

to make Kristen Ragsdale Vice-President. ​ ​APPROVED  

b. Request to Change the 2017-2018 PTO meetings​ - to the second Tuesday of each month at 5:30. ​ ​APPROVED  

Other Business –  

a. Solar eclipse sunglasses $325 Approved, Carol will try to find other ways to fund but if not we will pick up. 

follow up? School or PTO to purchase? ​Carol says they are approved for the school to purchase.  

b. Only one you river of rocks (see pic). ​ ​getting more info from Veurink then we vote on it 

c. Volunteer Appreciation Breakfast - Tuesday May 16, 7-8:15am -​ PTO Invited. 

d. Date for Winter Carnival is friday, January 26, 2018. ​Backup date Feb 2 

e. Discuss Dates for PTO Picnic and Summer Officer Meeting.​ Sat July 15th. At the roost  

 

Teacher Request May 2017 -  

1. Fran Bentley - Awards Day Money - $800 in the budget for awards. ​Approved 

2. Kerry Veurink - Money for ferns, flowers, and potting soil. Budget was $500, $405 in budget left.  ​She will  

               Purchase Items and Submit receipts for reimbursement. Kids club will water this Summer.  

        3.   Jason Dunn - Would like to have Matching T-shirts for all the teachers at the beginning of year. ​Approved 

              Up to $500.  

                                                     ​Have A Great Summer, We will See Everyone August 8, 2017! 
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